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To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: Online Submission

19/11/2024

MRS Gabriella Mills
ST
NSW

RE: DA2024/1362 - 40 Myoora Road TERREY HILLS NSW 2084

I am a Terrey Hills local and support this DA. Terrey Hills is in need of more quality hospitality
areas to encourage growth in the area. The area is starting to become more popular for young
families and it would be great to have a venue like this to attend.




